
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
VILLAGE OF ARCANUM 
FIRE HYDRANT FLUSH  

 

The Village of Arcanum Utility Department will be 
flushing water hydrants  

Tuesday, April 15, 2025 & Wednesday, April 16, 2025 
between the hours of 7:00 AM & 4:00 PM. 

(Flushing will begin on South End of Arcanum) 
 

This may cause some discoloration to the water.    
Residents may want to check their water before washing. 

 
If needed, due to weather,  

the following Tuesday & Wednesday,  
April 22 & 23, are also scheduled. 
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